
M.A. Concrete Construction, Inc. 

2323 River Road 

Grand Junction, CO 81505 

970-243-3221 

 

2/28/22 

Colorado Division of Reclamation 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 

RE:  32.5 Road Gravel Pit, Permit No. M-2009-035, Proposed Bond Calculation 

 

Dear Mrs. Yeldell: 

M.A. Concrete Construction, Inc. is requesting a time extension to respond to the letter dated December 
22, 2021.  We are questioning the need to increase the bond amount and therefore are doing our due 
diligence to demonstrate accurate dimensions of reclamation still needed on the project.  Some 
measurements of sloping can’t be done with winter conditions.  We are also discussing with the 
property owner the possibility of amending some of the reclamation plan.  We intend to have these 
measurements and amendments submitted by March 31, 2022. 

 

      Sincerely,  

 

      Andy Azcarraga 
      Project Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




